
T 

Mayfield Women’s Club 

“Leadership Unmasked” Installation of Officers 

October 23, 2020 

Because of the unusual circumstances due to the Pandemic, our Annual Installation of 

Officers meeting was postponed from June until October 23, 2020.  Our very clever Chairman, 

Marie, planned and executed the installation at the Pavilion at the Grove in Mayfield, OH.  We 

were right next to the playground, and the children’s laughter added joy to our meeting.  We 

were blessed with 70+ degrees and sunshine. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our members came masked and socially distanced for the Installation of Officers.   

Our red carnations are ready for our 

new officers. Carolyn is delivering opening remarks. 

Because Marcia had to leave to go to work, 

Marie installed her first as Corresponding 

Secretary. 

Hi, Joan, our “Butterfly” lady! 
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Treasurer Audrey and Parliamentarian 

Georgene who is holding the program in the 

form of a scroll. 

 

Barb and Carolyn. Patsy waiting for the show to start! 

Vaughn and Patt.  Notice children 

in the background  

Recording Secretary, Barb, is ready 

to document the happenings! 

Nurse Barb with smiling eyes! 

Barbara and Gail Out-going President, Georgene 

and Incoming President Loretta 
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Recognition of out-going Officers 

 

 

 

 

 

     Let the Installation Begin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outgoing co-Presidents, Diane and 

Georgene thanking members for 

all their support. 

Members say the Collect and Pledges 

Line up Ladies! 
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Installation of Co-Presidents 

Loretta and Diana  

Georgene and Joan, 2nd 

VPs in charge of Programs 

Recording Secretary, Barbara 
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Leadership Unmasked at Last!! 

Audrey being installed as Treasurer 

Georgene and Diane, new Parliamentarians 

Marie is offering hydrangeas to take home 


